
Welcome to the 2023-2024 School Year! 

Registration and Open House for Hemingway High School and Hemingway M.B. Lee Middle 

School will be held Wednesday, August 9, 2023, from 11 am to 6 pm.  Food trucks will be on 

campus that day to serve you.  A parent meeting for both schools will be held at 6 pm in the 

cafeteria. 


